
 

Lincoln Trojan Band 
Interest Meeting 

 
All new and returning woodwind, brass, percussion 
and guard students and parents are invited to attend 

Thursday, May 27th 6pm-8pm 
LHS Auditorium 

We will be announcing our halftime show for the fall and 
passing out music. 

Parents will remain in the auditorium for a booster 
meeting while students travel to the band room or 

outdoors to play. Please bring an instrument if possible.  
Register here: https://forms.gle/dybfAcwjrn9mk6PF6                              

 

 


